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This statement of Common Ground has been prepared jointly between the London
Borough of Hammersmith and Fulham (“the Council”) and Kentucky Fried Chicken
(KFC). The purpose of this Statement of Common Ground (SoCG) is to inform the
Inspector and other interested parties about the agreement between the Council and
KFC that the following Public Health England Publication of 31 March 2017 can be
added to the council’'s examination evidence base list:

The council submitted its Local Plan and associated evidence base to the Secretary
of State on 28" February 2017. The Public Health England guidance ‘Health
matters: obesity and the food environment, was published on 31* March 2017,
after the council submitted its Local Plan, and it was therefore not included in the
council's submitted evidence base list.

Following discussions, the Council and KFC have agreed that the document detailed
above is relevant to the council's Local Plan and can retrospectively be included on
the evidence base list for the Inspector to consider. However, it is also agreed by
both parties that the inclusion of this document on the evidence base list does not
alter KFC's ongoing concerns with the Council's Local Plan, as detailed in their
Regulation 19 representations and their subsequent written statement on 22™ May
2017.
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